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I oppose HB3103.   The clearcutting of our beautiful Oregon timberland  has a 

devastating effect on the entire ecosystem that it protects. The logging practices that 

I have personally witnessed while trying to enjoy the outdoors has been nothing short 

of horrendous and will no doubt leave a lasting mark that will forever change the 

Oregon landscape. Our forests have already succumbed to countless wildfires and  

clearcutting what’s left doesn’t make any sense. Come on Oregon a catch a clue.  


